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Portobello Primary School

Weekly Newsletter – 8th December 2017
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Achievement Assembly

This week children have been awarded certificates for showing commitment to ‘Co-operation’!  Well done to the following children:

Reception: Reece Philips-Sheen 
Year 1: Anna McCarthy  
Year 2:  Jessica Walton    Year 3: Caleb Taylor
     
Year 4: Risa White   Year 5: Lexi Stephenson 
Year 6: Adam Tasker  
Celebrating Attendance 

Well done to Year 5 for an amazing 100% attendance this week! 
A huge well done to Year 3 for winning the termly attednace prize! Next week they will have a special, surprise treat to say well done!
****Christmas Fayre ****

What an outstanding Christmas Fair we had and what a treat to have Santa’s real reindeer here!  Thank you for your amazing generosity – we raised over £1200 which goes straight back in to resources for children. 
****Christmas Dinner – Thursday 14th December****

The menu is as follows:

Roast Turkey, Mini Chipolata, Roasted and creamed Potatoes, Seasonal Veg and Gravy

Vegetarian option:  Festive Mozzarella, tomato and roasted vegetable pie, Potatoes, Seasonal Veg and Gravy
Festive Shortbreads - Cost for meal £2 (Rec, Y1 and Y2 FREE)

**Christmas Gathering**

Parents and Carers are welcome to join us on Thursday 21st December at 10am at St. John’s Church for our Surprise Christmas Gathering.  We will be singing Christmas carols together and sharing some musical performances.  Parents and Carers should meet at the church at 10.30am.

Christmas Present Gift Shop

Our Christmas Present Gift Shop opens on Monday 11th December and is held during the school day so that the children can buy gifts as a surprise. The gifts are ideal for Mams, Dads, Aunts, Uncles, Grandmas and Grandads.  

All items are £3 each and are gift wrapped.

Please don’t leave it too late as once they have gone, they have gone and we don’t want anyone to be disappointed.

CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES 

Tickets are available now for the Christmas performances taking place in the last week of term.  If you did not receive a letter please call in to the school office.
As usual there will be a raffle at the door with festive goodies on offer! 

Christmas Post-box 

Our Christmas post-box opens on the 18th December.  We would be grateful if you could wait until this time to send cards in with your children. 
Important Dates 
Monday 18th December: Reception Christmas Party 
Tuesday 19th December: am KS2 Christmas Play / pm Year 1 & 2 Christmas Party / 5.30pm Infants Christmas Play

Wednesday 20th December: am Infants Christmas Play / pm Year 3 & 4 Christmas Party / 5.30pm KS2 Christmas Play

Thursday 21st December: 10.30 Christmas Carols at St John’s Church / pm Year 5 & 6 Christmas Party

Friday 22nd December: Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 8th January – school re-opens to staff and pupils 
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